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     Mascot 2020 -2021   Fellow Lions 

As we turn the page to a new chapter (year) of Lions, we continue to 

experience the uncertainty that plagued us at the end of IPP Joyce’s 

year.  Do we hold in person meetings, do we Zoom our meetings, do we 

do a combination?  My hope is to be as inclusive as possible in whatever 

format that takes.   

 

As I worked on committee chairs for this year, I had one member give 

me a “squishy maybe”.  I hope he doesn’t mind that I borrow this - but as 

I replied, this whole year is a “squishy maybe”.  We know we will need to 

be flexible, we will need to be creative, and we need to be supportive of 

one another in order to make this year another success as our past 90 

years have been.  I also know that I can rely on my Lions family. 

 

We already know that our two largest fundraisers are canceled 

(Community Show and Colorfest), and I thank Lions Doug & Don for 

being very flexible and getting notice of two additional Pit Sandwich 

Sales scheduled and advertised so quickly.  We are contemplating one 

other replacement fundraiser as well.  Moral of this is: please, if you 

have ideas, come forward with them... this is a year of experimentation 

in many respects. 

 

Our first meeting will be a combination meeting.  It will be a chance for 

IPP Joyce to complete her year with her awards and recognitions; we 

will have an abbreviated installation of officers, and DG Barbara will 

conduct her Official Visit.  I dare say, we will be the first club to hear her 

message for the new Lions year.  We will meet at St. John’s Lutheran 

Church at 15 North Church Street for the month July, and I say a big 

thank you to Lion Lisa for obtaining a meeting venue for us.  We will 

wear masks, we will social distance and we will have hand sanitizer 

available for use.  We will meet at 6:30... but if you are running late - 

you are always welcome, so please still come.  I urge everyone to come 

and show your support for IPP Joyce (she has done a phenomenal job in 

very difficult circumstances) and DG Barbara.  At least for this first 

meeting, we will not serve food.   

 

As members, I ask your patience as we schedule, re-schedule and 

(possibly) re-schedule again as we move through this year as long as our 

nemesis COVID-19 continues to be our constant companion.  We may 
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need to modify plans, but we will not let the coronavirus defeat us.  With your help, we will serve our 

community in new and original ways. 

 

Thank you for your continued commitment to Lions and to the Thurmont community. 

 

President Lion Susan 
++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

Thurmont Lions Club Monthly Logo Contest 
August Logo Contest – “A little fun, A little free stuff” 
Contributed by President Susan  

All – you will be happy to know that the Nathan’s Hot Dog Eating Challenge will indeed take place on 

July 4 (COVID-19 style to be sure – but it is happening), so we will hav a winner to the July Logo 

Contest.  Remember, that was outlined in the June 2020 newsletter, and you have until June 30 at 

midnight to put your entry in to me. 

 

Our August Logo Contest:   
Your guess on the number of children registered at Catoctin High School for the 2020-2021 school year. 
 
Entries must be to me by July 31st at midnight.   

Winner will receive a logo wear item. 
++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

 
      Lion Nadja Muchow 
      Membership Chair 
 
 

No report this month. 
+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

 

Programs 
Contributed by Lion George 

As has become evident to us all, the uncertainties of coronavirus pandemic have made planning for the 

2020-2021 Lion year challenging, to say the least.  Our original speaker for the July 22nd meeting 

asked for a rain check.  We will learn about the rebranded Frederick Health Hospital system later in 

the year.  Now, for the next meeting, we’ll enjoy hearing about Thurmont being the “Goldfish Capital  

of the World” featuring Reverend Sam Martz.   Rev. Sam is a resident who was raised in the local area.  

Our meeting will be in the lower level of St. John Lutheran Church on Church Street in Thurmont 

beginning at 6:30 pm.  President Susan will be updating us on the latest plans for our meetings and 

activities for August and into the fall.  Please do all you can to stay safe and healthy until we get past 

these very uncertain times. 
++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

 
Golf Tournament           Thurmont Lions  
Contributed by Lion Joyce 

The Thurmont Lions Club will hold their golf tournament on October 5, 2020,  

at the Maple Run Golf Course to benefit the Thurmont community.  Lunch 

will be served and prizes awarded at Mountain Gate Restaurant. All golfers, 

 please come out and support the club and the community (see attached flyer). 
 

 

++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

 

https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=https://classroomclipart.com/clipart/Clipart/Sports/Golf_Clipart.htm&psig=AOvVaw1Ua4ctBgfOwIEJBARuVY5B&ust=1593455984019000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCIiana-UpeoCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAF
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First Sandwich Sale of the Season a Success 
Despite New Fomat 
Contributed by Lion Don 

Our first sandwich sale using the drive-thru format 

went well, but was quite slow as anyone there 

knew.  We made a profit of more than $1,400, 

which while not a 

record, was still 

very good 

considerng the 

large extra 

overhead costs 

that are typically 

expensed with the 

first sandwich sale 

of the season.  A huge thank you to everyone who 

helped.  
+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

July 4th Pit Sandwich Sale Right Around the 
Corner 
Contributed by Lion Don 

We have received approval from the Health 

Department to go back to a walk-up format for 

future events with a few minor modifications.   

 

First, the ordering station, pickup station and a 

table between the two have been moved out close to 

the garage doors in the building so customers will 

remain outside during the ordering and pickup 

process.  Second, we will be placing cones six feet 

apart in the queue line for customers to stand at 

while waiting to order.  Third, we will be putting 

more picnic tables out in the field in front of the 

barn so that customers can sit down to eat and still 

be well distanced. 

 

Going back to the walk up format should speed up 

service considerably again and will also allow us to 

resume more dessert sales.  Also, by moving the 

ordering station, pickup station and a table 

between the two stations out closer to the doors  

will give the sandwich makers more room in the middle.   Since we are offering the picnic tables for 

folks to eat at, we will need to sanitize the tables as much as possible when a customer or customers 

leave.  Therefore, we have added a new table busser position to the signup sheet.  That job will involve 

using spray bleach cleaner and /or a bucket of bleach water to clean the tables after the customers are 

finished eating and leave. 

 

We will be buying extra meat and rolls for the next event and with your help, we will hopefully have a 

sellout day again.  Below is the link to the signup sheet for the next sandwich sale.  Please sign up if 

you are able. 

 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/9040A45ACA828AAF85-july  

Benefit Breakfast for Luke Bradley 

  The Thurmont Lions Club 
  will be having a first of its 
  kind benefit breakfast on  
  Saturday, July 18th at Bell 
  Hill from from 7-11 am.  
  All items will be  
  individually packaged in 
  carry out containers.   
  Picnic tables will be  
  available with social dis- 
  tancing measures in 
place, similar to our pit sandwich sales.   
Discounts will be offered when you buy 
multiple items, so the more you buy, the 
more you save. 
 
This event is being held as a stop-gap 
measure for the family of Luke Bradley.  
Our original benefit breakfast back in 
March had to be cancelled due to COVID-
19 emergency, and the hope is to have a 
full benefit breakfast in the fall.  This is 
NOT taking the place of that event; but, 
rather it is intended to help hold the 
family over until the next regular 
breakfast can be held. 
 
We need to draw a big crowd to raise 
money for this very worthwhile cause; so 
please tell your friends and family to 
come out to support this important 
fundraiser.  As the first time for this kind 
of event, supplies will be a complete 
guess, so we will continue until we sell 
out. 
(Contributed by Lion Doug) 
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+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

Dues and Meals Can Now be Paid Online 
Contributed by Lion Doug 

Since the launch of the “Members Only” section of the Thurmont Lions Club website, we have now 

included the option for making payments.  Unfortunately, there have not been any  meetings for which 

members would incur any charges; however, as we approach the start of the new Lions year, our 

annual dues will soon be “due”.  If you would like to pay your dues online that will be possible; 

however, please remember that you must do so through the  “Members Only” area of the website. 

 

The “Members Only” section has the option to accept payments toward your member account.  Some 

important notes to consider: 

 

¶ Payments outside of the “Members Only” section will be counted as donations to the TLC 

Foundation.  These payments go through a separate vendor. This is to  keep the accounts 

separate.  Donations to the TLC Foundation are tax deductible while payments to the club are 

not. 

¶ There is a fee to proces these transactions which the club cannot absorb.  Therefore, the charge 

will be passed along to you.  If you plan to pay online, you must pay using the “Online Amount” 

on your dues statement. This line includes the processing fee that we will be assessed. 

¶ Once you start to make a payment to your account, you must complete the transaction. 

¶ Payments to either the club or the TLC Foundation go through a third party vendor.  That 

vendor accepts the payments and sends the funds (less their processing charge) to us. We do not 

see or know who submitted what, so you must fill out a small form that includes your name and 

the amount you are paying.  Otherwise, we will not have any data to know who made a 

payment. 

 

If you have any questions about this new option, please contact the Treasurer. 
+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

Members Only Section is a Valuable Tool 
Contributed by Lion Doug 

The “Members Only” section is a very important resource for members.  Aside from the option to pay 

your meals and dues online, you can find many important documents and information there as well.  

You will see the updated Policies and Procedures document, the latest of the committee assignments, 

the visitation schedule, a secure copy of the District 22-W Roster Book and a secure copy of the 

Thurmont Lions Club Membership Directory, among other things. 

 

You can also find agendas for upcoming meetings, minutes from previous meetings, approved 

Treasurers Reports and a link to active sign up sheets.  Please sign into this important resource using 

the information provided a few weeks ago.  Immediately change your password and check back often.  

 

If you have any questions about the “Members Only” section, please contact Lion Doug. 
+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

 

Feeding the Hungry 
Contributed by Lion Dianne 

As of May 31, 2020, the Feed the Hungry campaign 

had a total goal of 2,728 items for this Lions year. 

Every dollar collected equals one food item. We have 

more than exceeded our goal despite the coronavirus 

pandemic. We also collected 181 hats, gloves, scarves 

and socks at the Christmas Party which were 

donated to the food bank. 

TLC Club Raffle 
Contributed by Lion Debbie 

WOW – Great job in selling tickets.  Everyone 

has until Saturday noon to continue getting rid 

of tickets.  Please bring unused tickets, ticket 

stubs and money to the pit sandwich sale at 

Bell Hill on July 4th.  The winning ticket will be 

drawn between 3:00-3:30 pm.  A huge thank 

you to everyone who has helped to make this 

fundraiser a great success. 
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Since the COVID-19 pandemic kept us from holding our regular club meetings, we did provide the food 

bank with prepared pork barbeque in 1 pint and 2 quart containers and 400 lbs. of potatoes over a four 

week period. TLC Foundation received over $2,000 in donations for this BBQ project. After purchasing 

everything needed, there was an additional $912 left over that was presented to the food bank by the 

end of June. 

 

Everyone deserves a huge thank you for supporting the Thurmont Food Bank.  A special shout out and 

thank you to Lions Tim Stuart and Evelyn Zimmerman for their generous cash donations this past 

year.  
+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++

Barter Night – Sold to No. 13 
Contributed by Lion Gayle 

Due to COVID-19, Barter Night was finally held after a long delay.  We had a good turn out for this 

fun event, and there were many treasures to be auctioned off.  A special thank you to Lion Bob and his 

family for doing such a good job in a very smooth and orderly fashion.  Also, a thank you to Lion 

Sharon for showing the items and delivering them to the winning buyer.  As always, a special thank 

you to Bev Berry who donated a gorgeous purple afghan.  Bev shows her labor of love each year to the 

club. It is greatly appreciated to all who donated items to make this event so successful.  The club 

raised $676 for the Administrative Account.  
 

+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

Scholarships Awarded to 2020 Seniors 
Contributed by Lion Joyce                                                                                                                                                                                                                                              

Scholarships were made available to students enrolled at Catoctin High School.  The club awarded four 

$1,000 college scholarships and one vocational school scholarship for $1,000.   The scholarship winners 

were: 

  
 Vic Jagow Scholarship (2nd year) Palob Archila Arriaga  Mount St. Mary’s 
 Lynn Stuart Scholarship  Owen Bubczyk  University of Delaware 
 TLC 1-year Scholarship    Max Bingman  West Virginia University 
 TLC 1-year Scholarship  Isaac Turner  Bingham Young University  
 TLC Vocational Scholarship  Krista Royer  Von Lee International School of Aesthetics 
  

Lion Bob Kells would like to thank the Scholarship Committee (Lions Larry and Stephanie Steinly, 

Tim Stuart, Evelyn Zimmerman, Beth Watson) for their time and talents in reviewing and scoring the 

scholarship applictions.  Congratulations to the scholarship recipients, and we wish them well in their 

college adventures. 
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(Pictured L-R: Lion Bob Kells, Jr., Krista Royer, 
Owen Bubczyk, President Lion Joyce Anthony) 
(Not pictured: Palob Archila Arriaga, Max 
Bingman and Isaac Turner) 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

Community Night  
Contributed by Lion Joyce 

The Thurmont Lions Club was unable to hold their 

Community Night due to the  coronavirus pandemic.   

However, we did donate funds to 22 groups which included 

schools, local organizations and Lions related 

organizations.  Even though our total funding for donations 

was less this year since several of our major fundraisers 

were cancelled, we still were able to donate to these 

entities.  The local donations were delivered to the various 

schools and organizations by President Joyce and her side 

kick photographer Lion Albie Little. Scout Troop 270 

received their donation at a later meeting.                                                             
              (Pictured L-: President Lion Joyce and Scout Leader Julie Bostian) 
 
 
++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

Thurmont Lions Club Welcomes New Members 
Contributed by Lion Joyce 

PCC Bob Muchow inducted two new members on June 22nd into the Thurmont Lions Club – Julie 

Eiseman and Jerome (Jerry) Skeim.  Both Julie 

and Jerry have been a member since March 

2020, but due to COVID-19 we did not have an 

opportunity to induct them into the club. 

 

Julie has a BS in chemistry and an MS and PhD 

in pharmacology.  She retired in 2016.  Some of 

you may remember Julie since she was the 

guest speaker when the TLC had the theme 

“Cancer” for their Make a Difference Day 

project many years ago.  She is looking forward 

to serving the community.  Jerry retired in 2017       (Pictured L-R: Lions Lisa Riffle, Julie Eiseman, PCC Bob Muchow, 

from the Federal government and was in the                                Lions Jerry Skeim, Bob Johnson) 

National Guard for 28 years.  After retiring, Jerry moved from Silver Spring to Thurmont. Jerry is 

looking forward to supporting the club.           

            

The club is proud to have them as part of our “Lions family”.  Welcome and congratulations! 
++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 
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++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

We Serve and We Care  
Contributed by Lion Joyce for Lion Bev 

If you learn about an illness or tragic happening affecting one of our LION Club members or families, 

please contact a member of the TLC Sunshine Committee with the information -    

Committee Chair Lion Bev Nunemaker – 240-446-2219 at bnevermore11@gmail.com; Lion Joann 

Cannada – 301-271-2924 or Lion Joyce Anthony – 240-288-8748 at jananny@comcast.net.  Caring and 

concern for our fellow members is a very important part of our life together as Lions.                               

Thurmont Lions Club Members Receive Awards 
Contributed by Lion Joyce 

President Joyce presented Centennial Membership 
Awards in recognition earned by recruiting and  
retaining new Lions to Lions Bob & Cartha Johnson  
(Gold Retention Awards) and Lion Gayle DiSalvo  
(Diamond  Retention Award).                                                                                                                                                 
 

Lion Joann Miller was presented her ten-year  
milestone chevron award to commemorate 

and recognize years of service. 

 

Thurmont Lion Receives Honor Roll Award 
Lion Susan Favorite has been honored with the District 22-W Honor Roll Award for 2019-2020. It is always 
significant when Lions are willing to step up in a leadership capacity, and one that impacts the club and the  
       community.    
  
      Lion Susan joined the Thurmont Lions Club in July 1997.  From the very beginning, she became  
ACTIVE IN        active in many of the Thurmont Lions Clubõs programs even chairing many of them.  Lion Susan 
      looks for innovative ways to serve the Thurmont community.  She was instrumental in starting  
      the òMake a Difference Dayó project which became the signature project for the club.  
                               
                            Lion Susan has served the District as Cabinet Secretary and Cabinet Treasurer while working full  
      time. Even though Lion Susan was holding positions at the District level, she also was very active 
      in the Thurmont Lions Club.  She helps at the clubõs numerous sandwich sales, Community Show, 
Colorfest and all/any other fundraisers the club may have during the year.  In addition, she serves on numerous 
committees in the club.  Lion Susan enjoys visitations to other clubs, is a true mentor to all and a pillar in the 
community. 
 
Being an outstanding Lion, Lion Susan has received numerous awards including the International Presidentõs medal, 
District Governors Medal of Commendation, Club 100% Presidentõs award and is a two diamond Progressive 
Melvin Jones Fellow. 
 
For Lion Susanõs commitment to the Thurmont Lions Club, District, Thurmont community and church, she has worked 
with a number of non-profit organizations over the years and was named a 2011 Community Foundation of 
Frederick County Wertheimer Fellow for Excellence in Volunteerism.   
 
Congratulations Lion Susan! 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:bnevermore11@gmail.com
mailto:jananny@comcast.net
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I hope this newsletter finds you well. As the country starts to reopen to a temporary normalcy, let us 

remember our Lion families around the world and the health care workers who continue to do yeomen 

jobs to care for us, and as we adjust to new needs and circumstances. 

 

Prayer for our TLC Members, friends and family who are in need of prayer and support during their 

illness and recovery: 
   Heavenly Father, giver of life and health; comfort and relieve thy sick servants and give thy power of healing to 
those who minister to their needs, that those listed below, for whom our prayers are offered may be strengthened 
in their weakness and have confidence in thy loving care; thru Jesus Christ our Lord.   Amen 

 

Those with Acute Needs for our prayers: 

 

Those with Long Term Needs for our continued prayers and support: 

Lions Joann Cannada, Jan Ely, Bill Reynolds and Glenn Rickard 

       

Sympathy thoughts and prayers:  
   You hold time within your hands, and see it all, from beginning to end.  Please keep and carry these precious 
people in their sadness and loss. Cover them with your great wings of love, give their weary hearts rest and their 
minds sound sleep. Lord, lift their eyes so that they may catch a glimpse of eternity, and be comforted by the 
promise of heaven.  We ask this in the precious name of Jesus.  Amen 

 

It is with broken hearts and great sadness that we mourn the loss of Habib Maidanwal.  Habib was the 

loving partner of Lion Bev Nunemaker. He entered into his eternal life after a courageous battle with 

health issues.  Please keep Lion Bev in your prayers. 

 
Prayer for TLC Family and their members who are serving our country: 
Almighty God, we commend to your gracious care and keeping all the men and women of our armed forces and 
their loved ones. Defend them day by day with your heavenly grace; strengthen them in their trials and 
temptations; give them courage to face the perils which beset them and grant them a sense of your abiding 
presence wherever they may be, through Jesus Christ our Lord.  Amen 

 
We pray for: 

 James Harman – Grandson of PDG Paul & JoAnn Cannada 

 Don DiSalvo – Son of Lion Gayle DiSalvo 

 Justin and Jordon Volvicak – Grandsons of Lion Gayle DiSalvo 

 Grandsons of Lion Bill Long 

              

If there are other family members serving in the armed forces, please let Lion Bev know so that they 

too can be added to our prayer list. 

 

Lion's family has a bundle of joy: 
Lion Melanie Keating gave birth to a beautiful baby boy, Noah Lane Keating, on June 19th at 11:20 pm 

weighing 7 lbs. 11 oz.  Congratulations to Lions Nick and Melanie. 

 

C O N G R A T U L A T I O N S!!!  
Prayer for TLC Members Celebrating Birthdays and Wedd ing Anniversaries this month:  
  Watch over your children, O Lord, as their days increase; bless and guide them wherever they may 
be. strengthen them when they stand; comfort them when discouraged or sorrowful; raise them up if 
they fall; and in their hearts may your peace which passes all understanding abide all the days of their 
lives; through Jesus Christ our Lord. Amen  
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Celebrating Our Lion             

 Members  
The Thurmont Lions Club has 
proudly served our community 
and surrounding areas since 
1929. The Thurmont Lions 
Club is a group of community-
minded men and women who 
have come together to enjoy 

each otherôs company, hear interesting programs and raise funds for important local or vision and 
community related causes. We are succeeding because we have embraced all those committed to building 
a brighter future for our community and ourselves. We celebrate the following Lions on their anniversary 
and years of service in our club and service to the Thurmont community ï  
 

JULY  ï Lion Susan Favorite ï 23 years; Lion Tim Stuart ï 12 years; Lion Joann Hurley ï 1 year 

                              Congratulations  Lions!!! 
+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

 
Important Notes and Reminders                                                                       
Lions Club Social Media:  

¶ Website – Lion Doug Favorite at doug.favorite@gmail.com 

¶ Facebook – Lion Evelyn Zimmerman at evelynzim2@gmail.com 

¶ MyLion – Lion Marci Veronie at mveronie@avemco.com 

¶ SnapChat; Instagram; Twitter – Lion Marci Veronie at mveronie@avemco.com 

¶ SMS – Lion Don Keeney, Jr. at donkeeneyjr@gmail.com 

¶ PR Information – 

¶ If you have unwanted eyeglasses or hearing aids, please bring them to any meeting for Lion Dianne OR place 
them in the collection boxes located at Goodwill Industries, outside Dr. John Hagemann’s office, Thurmont 
Regional Library or Mountain Gate Restaurant 

¶ If you need an updated copy of the Committees for 2020-2021, please contact Secretary Lion Joyce 

¶ If you need a Visitation Schedule, please contact Lion Joyce  

¶ If  you are interested in purchasing Lions apparel, please contact Lion Marci 

 
Please submit all articles for the monthly newsletter no later than the last meeting of the month or by 

the 25th of the month, whichever comes first, to Lion Joyce Anthony at jananny@comcast.net    
+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

 

Important òJulyó Dates (Holidays, Special and Wacky Days) 
 1- National Postal Worker Day  19 ï National Ice Cream Day                                                                                   
    4 ï Independence Day   24 ï Amelia Earhart Day 
 5 ï Work-a-holics Day   26 ï Parentôs Day 

Birthdays        Wedding A nniversaries ð 
July 2 ï Jan Ely  July 1 ï Ross & Grace Smith 
July 6 ï Paul Cannada  July 12 ï Bill & Mary Willhide 
July 9 ï Thomas Ruppel July 31 ï Lloyd & Bev Berry 
July 10 ï Rebecca Pearl 
July 11 ï Kim Grimm 
July 14 ï Joann Hurley 
July 14 ï Mike Irons 
July 16 ï Bob Muchow 
July 21 ï Albie Little 
July 28 ï Robert Phelan 

 

mailto:doug.favorite@gmail.com
mailto:evelynzim2@gmail.com
mailto:mveronie@avemco.com
mailto:mveronie@avemco.com
mailto:donkeeneyjr@gmail.com
mailto:jananny@comcast.net
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 7 ï Chocolate Day   30 ï International Day of Friendship 
 15 ï National Hot Dog Day   30 ï Father-in-Law Day 
 
Month:  National Cell Phone Courtesy month; National Hot Dog month; National Ice Cream month; National Picnic month   

++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

Thurmont Lions Club Calendar of Events 2020-2021                                              
Please provide corrections/additions promptly to Lion Joyce – Updated July 1, 2020 

 
July 2020 
July 3 – Pit Sandwich Sale, Bell Hill 
July 4 – Pit Sandwich Sale, Bell Hill – Raffle drawing 
July 8 – Regular Meeting – Program: DG Official Visit, Installation of Officers, Close out year 2019-2020 
July 18 – LVRF Meeting  
July 20 – Board Meeting, Library,  6:30 pm 
July 22 – Regular Meeting – Program:  “Goldfish Capital of the World” 
July 22-28 – USA/Canada Leo Leadership Forum 
July 25 – Change of Banner, Myersville Fire Dept. 
     ?          Orientation  (if needed) 
 
August 2020 
August 1 – Pit Sandwich Sale, Bell Hill 
August 1 – 1st Cabinet Meeting, Region I 
August 4 – National Night Out (Police Dept) 
August 12 – Regular Meeting – Program:  Catoctin Furnace (Current Happenings) 
August 17 – Board Meeting, Library, 6:30 pm 
August 26 – Club Picnic, Ole Mink Farm 
August 29 – District Officers Training – Allegany Community College 
 
September 2020 
September 5 – Pit Sandwich Sale, Bell Hill 
September 12-13 – Community Show  (Cancelled) 
September 9 – Regular Meeting, Program: Raven Rock, Garrett Graff 
September 12 – 911 Memorial Event 
September 12 – Club Officer’s Training, Part I at Terra Rubra 
September 19 – Club Officer’s Training, Part II at Terra Rubra 
September 21 – Board Meeting, Library, 6:30 pm 
September 17-19 – USA/Canada Forum, Louisville, Kentucky  (Cancelled) 
September 23 – Regular Meeting, Program: Governor Hogan – COVID-19 (Zoom hopefully) 
 
October 2020 
October 14 – Regular Meeting, Program:  Denny Black – History of Thurmont 
October 10 – Colorfest Setup 
October 11-12 – Colorfest   (Cancelled) 
October 19 – Board Meeting, Library, 6:30 pm 
October 19 -  LVRF Dinner, Terra Rubra 
October 24 – Make a Difference Day 
          Gateway to the Cure Challenge – Bike Tour 
October 28 – Regular Meeting, Program:   Charter Night (FVDG Charlie Croft) 
October 31 – Melvin Jones Fellow Brunch, Terra Rubra 
    ?          Candidate Forum 
    ?                 Orientation   (If needed) 
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November 2020 
November 1 – Daylight Savings Time ends 
November 2 – LVRF Rally 
November 7 – 2nd Cabinet Meeting, Region II 
November 11 – Regular Meeting, Program:  Author Elizabeth Fuss, “A Faithful Soldier Writes Home” 
November 11 or 14 – Veterans Day Community Program 
November 16 – Board Meeting, Library, 6:30 pm 
November 21 – LVRF Rally at John Hopkins Hospital (Morning) 
November 25 – No meeting 
November 26 - Thanksgiving  
        ?                  Literacy Event - (Author) Children’s event 
 
December 2020 
December 3 – Friendship Night   (Home of Lion Susan or Lions Doug/Don) 
December 5 – Christmas Extravaganza   (Non-Lions Related) 
December 9 – Regular Meeting – Program:  Christmas Party 
December 21 - Board Meeting, Library, 6:30 pm    
December 23 – No Meeting  
December 25 – Christmas Day 
December 31 – New Year’s Eve 
      ?  Nursing Home Christmas 
      ?          Veterans Wreath Laying  
      ?  D&D House Tours 
      ?  Community Tree  
 
January 2021 
January 1 - New Year’s Day 
January 2 – Christmas Extravaganza    (Lions Related) 
January 9 – 3rd Cabinet Meeting in Region III 
January 12 – Announce Police Officer of the Year at Town Meeting 
January 13 – Regular Meeting, Program:  Melvin Jones Celebration 
          (Backup date for DG Barbara’s Official Visit) 
January 18 – Board Meeting, Library, 6:30 pm 
January 27 – Regular Meeting, Program:    Mayor John Kinnaird  
      ?               Orientation   (If needed) 
 
February 2021 
February 10 – Regular Meeting, Program: Scout Night 
February 15 – Board Meeting, Library, 6:30 pm 
February 24 – Regular Meeting, Program: Youth Night 
 
March 2021 
March 10 – Regular Meeting, Program:  H&R Railway Presentation   (Trolley Trail) 
March 13 - Bingo 
March 15 – Board Meeting, Library, 6:30 pm  
March 20 – LVRF Meeting 
March 24 – Regular Meeting, Program:  Barter Night 
     ?              Literacy Event - (Author)  Adult  
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April 2021 
April 4 – Easter 
April 4 – Easter Egg Hunt, Community Park 
April 10 – 4th Cabinet Meeting in Region IV 
April 14 – Regular Meeting, Program:  Camp Merrick – Mission/History 
April 15 – 18 – MD-22 Convention at Gettysburg, PA 
April 19 – Board Meeting, Library, 6:30 pm 
April 26 – Leader Dog – Region I  
April 27 – Leader Dog – Region II 
April 27 – Town Meeting – Announce Volunteer of the Year 
April 28 – Leader Dog – Region III   (Meeting Cancelled) 
April 29 – Leader Dog – Region IV 
     ?     Wags and Wine Fundraiser 
     ?           Thurmont Business Showcase 
     ?           CPR 
     ?           Main Street Cleanup 
     ?           Orientation   (If needed) 
 
May 2021 
May 5 – Teachers Appreciation Day  (Donuts) 
May 12 – Regular Meeting, Program:  Education Night 
May 14 – District 22-W Social 
May 17 – Board Meeting, Library 6:30 pm 
May 26 – Regular Meeting Program:    Jan Gardner – State of the County 
 
June 2021 
June 1 – Helen Keller Day 
June 9 – Regular Meeting, Program:   Community Night 
June 21 – Board Meeting, Library,  6:30 pm 
June 23 – Regular Meeting, Program:    Installation of Officers 
 
July 2021 
July 24 - Change of Banner at Myersville Fire Dept. 
 
 


